
MEMO 
 
 
 
Date:                     September 21, 2011 
 
To:                          All House Members 
 
From:                    Rep. Tim Briggs 
 
Subject:               Co-sponsorship – ADHD Awareness Week 
 
In the near future I intend to introduce a resolution in honor of Attention Deficit Hyperactivity Disorder 
(ADHD) Awareness Week which will be celebrated during the week of October 16-22, 2011. 
 
At least four million children, or 5% of the pediatric population, and at least nine million adults, or 4% of 
the adult population, in the United States have ADHD.  ADHD is the result of an imbalance of 
neurotransmitters in the brain and the primary symptoms of it are inattention, impulsiveness and 
hyperactivity.   
 
If you would to co-sponsor this resolution, please email Anne Foreman at aforeman@pahouse.net or 
call 705-7011.  Thank you. 
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